From: Robert Lindsay [
Sent: 07 September 2023 16:38

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: $62/2023/0019
Hello

| am writing to object to the planning permission for bulls field quoted above (562/2023/0019)

Firstly due to parsonage road being in a curtent state of disrepair and more traffic is only going to
worsen this.

Secondly the village does not have the infrastructure to cope with the demand all these new houses
would put on it. You are trying to build enough houses for a town with a village infrastructure. The
small local dentists cannot cope with this quantity of patients and the doctors surgeries surrounding
the area are already struggling.

Thirdly the wildlife that call bull field and the adjoining woodland home. What will happen to them?

An expansion of roseacres school is unnecessary considering Takeley Primary have had to close a
whole class due to insufficient students.

Stop ruining our village.

Robert Lindsay





